
 
  

 

December 1, 2020   

WELCOME   
Welcome to the first Beachmere 

Community Garden (BCG) 

newsletter.  Just a quick recap of 

where we are at the moment.  

Our meeting on the 14th 

November allowed a motion to 

be passed to incorporate the 

BCG.  Thank you all for attending 

and a special thank you to Chris 

from the RSL for helping out in our 

hour of need!   

 

The paperwork for incorporation 

has been submitted and as soon 

as it is accepted we can 

schedule the next general 

meeting. 

 

Councilor Booth has passed on 

his congratulations and has again 

confirmed his support for the 

garden.   

 

In regards to the important task of 

networking with other local 

groups we have already had 

some excellent work done: 

 

 Colleen has drafted a 
letter for assistance from 
the local rotary group 
 

 Kim has discovered a 
bush tucker garden at 

the Caboolture historical 
society.  We will be 
getting in contact to see 
if they can assist in any 
way 

 
 I have been continuing to 

volunteer at the Wallum 
Action Group nursery, 
who have said they will 
assist wherever they can. 

 

The next step is to hold a meeting 

with council to discuss locations 

for the garden.  If you have any 

thoughts on where will be a good 

spot, please send an email and 

let us know. 

 

As I mentioned earlier, we will be 

holding s general meeting in 

about 4 weeks.  At this meeting 

all provisional positions will be 

vacated and a vote taken to fill 

all positions on a permanent 

basis. 

 

Thanks again for all the help so 

far in getting this garden up and 

running. 

 

Cheers, 

David Fraser 
 

CommunityGarden 
BEACHMERE 

THINGS  WE NEED 

PLANTS 

Comfrey 

Pidgeon Pea 

Vetiver grass 

Indigenous food plants 

Bird and bee attractors 

(Banksias, grevilleas etc.) 

Fruit trees 

 

LANDSCAPING 

Large pots 

Hardwood Sleepers 

Irrigation 

Rain water tanks 

Pavers 

 

PEOPLE 

Media manager 

Grant application writers 

Local food experts 

New members! 

 

YOUR INPUT ON: 

Garden design 

What will we grow? 

Policies and procedures 

Name for newsletter 

Garden logo 
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Below are some photos of other community gardens and nurseries in the region that have some great design 

ideas.  Let me know what you think and please send any photos of ideas you have seen that would be good 

for our garden. 
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